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commentletters

From: David Roberts <davesnowline@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2015 2:13 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter: Conservation Pricing.

Conservation pricing is a false direction toward only a temporary fix to a long term problem. 
The state is getting more people but there is always a limit to the amount of water available. 
 
Efforts should be made to reduce the amount of water necessary to operate residences and 
businesses. 
Building codes and methods need attention. 
 
Efforts should be made to change governmental requirements for water usage where it is 
not a real necessity. 
Government should support private efforts to reduce consumption, not obstruct them. 
 
 

(7/8/15) Public Workshop
Conservation Pricing

Deadline: 7/1/15  by 12:00 noon

6-14-15


